
NOTICE TO INTERESTED PARTIES 
PIEDMONT TRIAD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

RUNWAY 5R-23L REHABILITATION PROJECT – CONSTRUCTION PHASE 3 
 

The Piedmont Triad Airport Authority will hold an informational meeting concerning its 
upcoming Runway 5R-23L Runway Rehabilitation Project, Construction Phase 3 via a 
Webex presentation on Wednesday, October 3, 2018 at 2:30 P.M.  All licensed contractors 
who are interested in participating in this project are invited to attend. 

During the meeting, the Authority and its Engineers will discuss the project scope and 
schedule for the project in anticipation of future bidding.  Comments will be solicited on 
ways to reduce project costs and schedule, but specific pricing will not be discussed. 

Disadvantaged business enterprises will be afforded full and fair opportunity to participate 
in this project and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or 
national origin in the consideration of an award. 

Interested parties must register in advance by contacting Lindsey Stefanou (contact 
information below). Register by emailing name, company, point of contact, email, and 
phone number. This is to ensure all persons receive briefing documents in advance and are 
afforded adequate opportunity to review and participate in discussions.  A Webex meeting 
invitation will be sent from Michael Baker International to all registered contractors prior to 
the meeting. 

If you have any questions, please contact Lindsey Stefanou, Michael Baker International, at 
lstefanou@mbakerintl.com or at 412-375-3028. 


